
 

 

 

 

April 3rd, 2017 
 

 

 

Good Evening Mrs. Orr, 

 

I would like to thank you for the books you have given me to 

donate to the Ronald McDonald House. It’s always a great 

feeling to give back to the community and help those in need. 

The staff at the Ronald McDonald House have placed the books 

in the playroom book shelf. I look forward to coming back and 

reading one of your books to the children. 

 

Ms. McCoy 
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The Kind Kids, Inc. Organization 


